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   Unclassified Summary 

 

December 19, 2018 

 
As a follow-up to our 2017 report on TSA’s Federal Air Marshal Service’s (FAMS) 

domestic flight operations, we conducted this audit to determine the extent to which 

FAMS can interdict an improvised explosive device during flight. We identified 

vulnerabilities with FAMS’ contribution to international flight security. Details 

related to FAMS operations and flight coverage presented in the report are classified 

or designated as Sensitive Security Information. We made two recommendations 

that, when implemented, should help TSA’s overall efforts to strengthen aviation 

transportation security. We also identified $394 million in funds that could be put 

to better use. 
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